
From: The Willow Tree [willtree@frntc.corn] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20.2002 1:28 PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N 

Subject: guidelines for vitamin and mineral supplements 02-022N-306
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Please delete item 5 . 9  of agenda item No. 6 in the draft 
guidelines for vitamin and 

mineral supplements. Every citizen is the real gatekeeper for truthful 

and non-misleading

information about nutrition. 


Let us not harmonize international food and supplement labeling to 

inadequate labeling.

United States law provides the best availability of information. That 

should be our 

example and gift to the world. Item 5 . 9  of the labeling proposal is 

regressive and 

misleading. 


Thank You, 

Jody Atteberry 

Weizer, Idaho 
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